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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   April 9, 2013 

 

TITLE: Approval of Bond-Related Projects 

1.  Award of Contract for Copper Creek Elementary School Field Improvements 

     Based on Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 12-0069 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

Request for Bid (RFB) 12-0069 was emailed to 100 general contractors registered with the Purchasing 

Department.  The scope of work was identified in the Blue Ribbon Budget Analysis and Facilities Needs 

Committee booklet and included the following:  improvements to existing playground, site drainage, and 

resurface existing basketball courts.  Six general contractors responded to this request for bid.   

 

Contractor  Net Base Bid  

Building Excellence LLC $185,863 

4-L Construction Inc. $191,256 

Silver Sage Builders LLC $208,540 

GN Construction Co. Inc. $208,694 

West Point Contractors Inc. $264,710 

M. Anderson Construction Co. $296,625 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board approve the Award of Contract for 

the Field Improvements at Copper Creek Elementary School to Building Excellence LLC based on their 

response to Request for Bid (RFB) 12-0069.     
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     
      

                                                                      
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                                 Date:  March 29, 2013    

          

             
______________________________    

                                                                                              Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


